
18 February 2011

Ms Karly Pidgeon
A/g General Manager
Supply Chain & Screening
Office of Transport Security
Karly.Pidgeon@infrastructure.gov.au

cc. Andrew Solomon <andrew.solomon@privacy.gov.au>
Fran Curtis <Fran.Curtis@infrastructure.gov.au>
Allan Neate <Allan.Neate@infrastructure.gov.au>

Dear Ms Pidgeon

Re:   Body Scanners

Thank you for the copy of your letter of 9 February, received in readable form yesterday.

We note that:

• the Office has a draft PIA Report before it

• that document reflects the submissions received

• the Office intends holding a second Roundtable during March

• a draft PIA Report will be provided to participants in advance

We believe that it should be 'the' draft PIA Report that is distributed, rather than a sub-set or a
redacted version.  (We appreciate, however, that deep technical detail that has genuine security
sensitivities is not appropriate to include, provided that the document contains sufficient information
that participants can form judgements about the matter).

Apart from that, we welcome the Office's undertakings, look forward to receiving the document
sufficiently in advance to consider it prior to the meeting, and confirm our intention to be represented
at the Roundtable.

Yours sincerely

Dr Roger Clarke, Chair Australian Privacy Foundation, (02) 6288 1472 chair@privacy.org.au

Michael Cope, Chair Queensland Council for Civil Liberties, (07) 3223 5939 mjcope@optusnet.com.au

Dr Kristine Klugman, Chair Civil Liberties Australia, (02) 6288 6137 klugman@netspeed.com.au

Cameron Murphy, Chair NSW Council for Civil Liberties, (02) 9286 3767 office@nswccl.org.au

Spencer Zifcak, Chair Liberty Victoria, (03) 9225 8840 Spencer.Zifcak@acu.edu.au


